
 

 

 

 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE  
DEPARTMENT 

MEDIA RELEASE 

155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

VICTIM(S): Withheld pending next of kin notification 

 

INFORMATION 
 

The Santa Cruz Police Department (SCPD) and emergency medical personnel responded to the scene of 
a vehicle vs. pedestrian accident at the intersection of Mission Street and King Street at approximately 
6:45 p.m. on Thursday, November 5, 2020.  SCPD officers located the vehicle, which was traveling 
northbound on Mission Street.  The vehicle collided into a pedestrian who was crossing Mission Street at 
King Street in a marked crosswalk.  First responders administered life-saving measures to the pedestrian 
and was transported to Dominican Hospital.  Unfortunately, the pedestrian succumbed to his injuries 
and was pronounced dead at the hospital.  
 
SCPD Traffic Investigators have been processing the traffic collision scene and the Santa Cruz County 
Sheriff-Coroner will complete the death investigation.  The victim was a 45 year-old male from Santa 
Cruz County.  His identity is being withheld at this time, pending next of kin notification. 
 
Anyone with information about this case is encouraged to contact the Santa Cruz Police Department 
Traffic Investigations Sergeant Morey at (831) 420-5857. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: Sergeant Morey                                    Phone:  (831) 420-5857 
 
Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our Website; 
www.santacruzpolice.com .  

 

LOCATION: Mission Street at King Street 

CASE NUMBER: 20S-06450 

 

 

DATE: November 6, 2020 
INCIDENT DATE: November 5, 2020 @ 6:45pm 
TOPIC: Vehicle vs. Ped. Fatal Traffic Collision  


